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July5, 1944

Radigan opened.
Minutes read and approved
Davis absent.

Nolan indicated that I"r. Biddle was unavailable for consultation
concerning the Service Award banquet. The banquet planning will
therefore be postponed until Mr. Biddle's return from a trip out

of town, as will all publicity planning. The date for the banquet
will be . left to Rich's discretion. '

The form of the Freshman Handbook is not to be changed, according
to the committee report given by nRadigan. Additions and corrections

will be made, of course, and the proof will be submitted to the
Board at a later date.

The Social Committee report was given by Radigen. There will be a
Terrace Dance on July 15, 1944. The present Union budget does not
provide for the bi-—monthly Union-A,%,.S. dances with an orchestra.
However, future soldier membership subscriptions may alter this

si tuation. More will be known about the budget before the next
regularly scheduled Union-A,W,S. complimentary dance.

Meyer moved for adjournme nt. Nolan 2nd. Carricd.
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